
 

 

 

Fillmore & Western thanks everyone who 
attended the "Spirit of Christmas" charitable 
event from Ventura, Santa Paula and 
Fillmore. Special thanks for all the generous 
toy donations to kids less fortunate this 
Holiday Season. Additional thanks for all 
the help and support from Facebook friends 
& groups, chambers, tourism bureaus, local 
publications & media, Ventura County 
Deputy Sheriffs Association, Fillmore Fire 
Department, Rotary Clubs of Fillmore & 
Santa Paula and the nice man that dropped 
off a ton of toys at the Fillmore Depot ticket 
office. Toy donations are still welcome at the 
Fillmore ticket office on weekends until Dec 
23rd (1 hour before train departures). 
 
Sincerely, 
Santa Claus and 
The Fillmore & Western Railway Crew 


